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Road Closure Suggestion

Hello, 

I would like to raise a concern regarding the direction of the natural gas pipeline. According to the filing a "Natural 
gas pipeline connection via either a new 12- or 16-inch-diameter pipeline that will extend either 2.75 miles north 
along Dale Avenue to Southern California Gas Companyâ€™s (SoCalGasâ€™s) Line 1014 at La Palma Avenue or 

1.78 miles south along Dale Avenue to SoCalGasâ€™s Line 1244 at Lampson Avenue." The City of Anaheim along 

with other Government Agencies have been performing numerous road construction projects along Dale Ave and 
Lincoln Ave for almost a decade straight now. The construction has truly hurt the businesses and the community as a 
whole. 

I would like to request that you consider the shorter route of 1.78 miles towards Lampson Ave. 

We greatly appreciate your consideration in this matter. 

Best Regards, 
Craig Clausen

file:///C:/Users/svc_SP_Admin/AppData/Local/Temp/5c7f8e69-bdef-4d3a-bad5-36736fd25d0a

	Document.pdf
	Document.pdf



